From: KIM SCHAD

To: Secretary, Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Altice/Service Electric acquisition
Date: Tuesday, June 30, 2020 10:30:57 PM

Please do not approve Altice/ Service Electric acquisition unless Altice agrees to
expand their cable/Internet lines in Knowlton. We are desperate out here for better

service.

Thank you.

Kim Schad

9 Hemlock Rd
Columbia, NJ 07832

Sent from my iPad
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